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For the paper “Let’s Hash: Helping Developers with Password Security”
by Lisa Geierhaas, Anna-Marie Ortloff, Matthew Smith, and Alena Naiakshina
(Tuesday session, “Passwords and Authentication,” pp. 503–522 of the Pro-
ceedings) the authors have provided the following corrections to the acknowl-
edgments section:

Original Text:

This work was partially funded by the Werner Siemens Foundation, and the ERC
Grant 678341: Frontiers of Usable Security. The authors would like to thank
Martin Welsch, Manfred Paul and Ben Swierzy for their help in developing and
evaluating Let’s Hash. We thank our anonymous reviewers and shepherd for
helping us improve our paper.

Corrected Text:

This work was partially funded by the Werner Siemens Stiftung, the ERC Grant
678341: Frontiers of Usable Security, and the Deutsche Forschungsgemeinschaft
(DFG, German Research Foundation) under Germany’s Excellence Strategy -
EXC 2092 CASA - 390781972. The authors would like to thank Martin Welsch,
Manfred Paul and Ben Swierzy for their help in developing and evaluating Let’s
Hash. We thank our anonymous reviewers and shepherd for helping us improve
our paper.


